
 

OUR LADY’S SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 
23 June 2023 

www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Parish Priest:            Fr. Peter-Damien McKinley 
Principal:                   Ms. Patrizia Bertani 
Parish Mass Times:   
English: Saturday 9.00am, 5.30pm, Sunday 9:00am, 10.30am & 5:30pm 
Vietnamese: Saturday 7.00pm, Sunday 12.30pm, Friday 7.30pm 
Burmese: Every 2nd Sunday 2.30pm 
Chin: Every 1st, 3rd, 4th, 5th Sunday 2.30pm 
Tongan: Every 1st Sunday 3.00pm 
School Phone:      9312 2230 
School website: www.olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

Our Lady’s is a Child Safe School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Fri 23 June End of Term 2.  
Happy Holidays 
Mon 10 July Start of Term 3 
at 8.35am. 
Tues 11 July Yr 4 Kororoit 
Creek excursion 
Mon 17 July  Year 4 Prayer 
Day at Heritage Centre 
Wed 19 July 7.00pm P&F 
Meeting 
Tues 25 July 7.00pm PAB 
Meeting 
Fri 28 July Professional 
Learning for Staff (RE). No 
school for the children 
Wed 2 Aug 100 Days of 
Foundation 
Tues 8 Aug Feast Day St 
Mary of the Cross 
Mon 14 Aug 7.00pm Confir-
mation Formation Meeting 
Tues 15 Aug  Feast of the 
Assumption 
Mon 21 Aug Book Week  
Parade 
Wed 30 Aug 7.00pm Student 
Wellbeing Parent Session 

 
SACRAMENTS 

Thur 24 Aug: 7.00pm Confir-
mation for Year 6 
 

PROFESSIONAL LEARNING 
DAYS - PUPIL FREE DAYS 

Fri 28 Jul: RE with Maria 
Forde 
Mon 6 Nov: Report Writing 

‘God saw everything he had made, and indeed it was good.’ Genesis 1: 31 

At Our Lady of the Immaculate Conception Parish Primary School we promote the safety, well being and inclusion of all children. 

Psalm of Blessing 
We bless the name of the Lord. We give honour to our God. 
Bless the Lord, my soul; all my being, bless his holy name! 
Bless the Lord, my soul; do not forget all the gifts of God. 

The Lord’s throne is established in heaven; God’s royal power rules over all. 
Bless the Lord, all you angels, mighty in strength and attentive, obedient to every com-

mand. Bless the Lord, all you hosts, ministers who do God’s will. 
Bless the Lord, all creatures, everywhere in God’s domain. Bless the Lord, my soul! 

Psalm 103:1-2, 19-22 

Dear Parents,  
 
Our last day of Term 2 is upon us and we have a lot to be grateful for. We have had a 
wonderful term enriched with many engaging learning and teaching experiences and   
opportunities. Thank-you to the amazing staff at Our Lady’s for all your dedication and all 
you do for our students and school community.  
 
A huge thank-you to our parents and school community for your support in all we do. We 
work together for all our students, and you our parents, are a very important part of our 
community. 
 
 
 
 
 
In addition, our Social Justice Committee worked hard to  
promote raising money for those less fortunate than ourselves.  
Last Friday, we raised $949.35, as well as many donated goods, which 
we have provided to St Vincent de Paul. Thank-you for all your support 
with the many donations.  
Thank-you also to our Year 4 students and teachers who prepared a lovely, reverent mass 
celebrating the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  
 

http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=cross&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&docid=ZUaT3MsfbitSrM&tbnid=Nwm2B5nfZ1d-hM:&ved=&url=http%3A%2F%2Fsatiricmilk.deviantart.com%2Fart%2FCross-with-heart-211595514&ei=ROBsUeD-POTwiAfd5IAQ&bvm=bv.45175338,d.aGc&psig=AF


 

OUR LADY’s WORLD CUP 

Congratulations to the 2023 Our Lady’s World Cup winners! 

This term the Years 3/4 and 5/6 have been participating in a soccer tournament that was organised by the 
Year 6 Sports Committee. The students were placed in a mixed team that played during their break times 

with the Year 5 and 6s helping to referee the games.  
This week the finals were played on Tuesday and Wednesday and here are the winning teams.  

Congratulations. 
Many thanks to Ms McManus for organising this hotly contested competition for our students in the past 

couple of weeks. 

Yours sincerely, 

Christine Carabott 
Mrs Christine Carabott 
Deputy Principal 
ccarabott@olsunshine.catholic.edu.au 

We have good news with the current sewer work that is nearing completion. We had a building meeting on Monday, 
and are pleased to say that all the sewer works should be completed by the end of next week, or at the latest the first 
couple of days in the second week of the holidays. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fortunately, that means as of the first day back in Term 3, we will return to our normal finishing time of 3:10pm.   
 
Once again, thank-you to all families for all your ongoing support with the staggered pick-ups. Our intention was al-
ways based on child safety. Therefore staggering the pick up times when we were reduced to just Victoria Street was 
the safest option. THANK-YOU for your compliance with this safety measure.  
 
See you all back on Monday 10th July at 8:35am. Please remember gates open from 8:20am when we have a teacher 
on yard duty.  
 
Wishing all families a very happy and restful winter break. Stay safe and enjoy doing the things you love. 
 
 



 

FI 
Andy - For being a Self-Manager and remaining seated on the floor to participate with the class. Keep it up! From Ms 
Cam Tu & Mrs Granata 
Leigh - For being a great friend to everyone in Foundation I. Good luck at your new school and we will miss you!! From 
Foundation I  
 
FJ 
Elena - For making a huge effort to be a great Self-Manager. You have been listening carefully and contributing in 
whole class discussions. Well done! From Miss Wendy 
Zeallian- For being a great Collaborator when working with others to make a house in Discovery. Well done! From Miss 
Wendy  
 
1K 
Victoria - For displaying the Our Lady’s Gospel Value of Compassion by caring for your friends and ensuring you always 
keep your space clean and tidy in the classroom. From Miss Shai 
Elias - For sharing your learning success during our Three - Way Conversations so clearly. You are a confident Commu-
nicator! From Miss Shai  
 
1L 
Billie F - For using descriptive words in your writing this week. Your adjectives made your sentences really POP! From 
Miss Steph 
Hinnaya K - For having a go at a new writing purpose! I loved reading your story and I can't wait to find out what hap-
pens next! From Miss Steph  
 
2M 
Anabella L - For always being so enthusiastic to lend a helping hand! Keep it up! Ms Rochelle 
Geronimo M - For sharing your faith in God with others and taking your own time to pray and connect with our crea-
tor. This is inspiring to see. Ms Rochelle  
 
2N 
Tom N - For being a wonderful, friendly and happy member of 2N who brings joy to our class. Thank you Tom! From 
Mrs Mitchell 
Billy H - For being a wonderful communicator who explains clearly to our class the way to solve problems in maths. 
Well done! From Mrs Mitchell  
 
3E 
Lucrecia C - For displaying Our Lady’s Gospel Values of Service and Compassion by welcoming and supporting our new-
est class member. Amazing job! We will miss you! From Mrs Belinda & Ms Howe. 
Jeronimo C - For an amazing start at Our Lady’s school. You have adjusted well to our classroom routines and your 
warm and positive nature is building friendships. It is wonderful to welcome you to our school. From Mrs Belinda & Ms 
Howe.  
 
3F 
Catherine N - For listening to feedback during our Writing conference and adding detail to improve your information 
text. Well done! From Mr Josh 



 

Madelene R - For displaying courage when raising your hand and sharing your 
‘wondering’ during our discussion about how we can care for the ocean. Well 
done! From Mr Josh  
 
4G 
Oliver B- For being a wonderful contributor to class discussions and for show-
ing empathy and understanding of others thinking and feelings. Well done! 
From Ms Karen 
Jacob T - For completing extra homework to improve your learning. Congratulations on being such a proactive student. 
Well done! From Ms Karen  
 
4H 
All of 4H- For being enthusiastic learners and collaborators, you all made Term 2 a fun and memorable one. Also, for all 
the efforts you have put in for the Sacred Heart Mass. From Ms. Robles  
 
5C 
All of 5C- For the mature and thoughtful way that you reflected on your learning, and presented this to your families. 
I’m very proud of every one of you! From Mr Membrey  
 
5D 
Kloe - For showing being an excellent self-manager when completing FLI and English tasks this week. You have fol-
lowed all the instructions given, worked productively and even helped others! Well done! From Ms Gurry 
Henry N - For improving as a communicator by asking questions to check your understanding of tasks and when you 
need help. Keep it up! From Ms. Gurry  
 
6A 
Sophie D- For displaying the Our Lady’s School Gospel Value of Service through your selfless displays of leadership. 
From Mr Wickham 
Dean Z- For writing a wonderful book report on the novel Fake. Keep up the great work Dean! From Mr Wickham  
 
6B 
Sebastian - For his enthusiastic attitude towards learning and demonstrating the Servant Leader Attribute of Steward-
ship in the way he authentically assists others. From Mrs Muscat 
Tessa - For living out the Gospel Value of Respect through your peaceful interactions with classmates and teachers. 
Keep it up! From Mrs Muscat  

 
3E: Sophia S 
6A: Miranda N 
6B: Landen T, Eva T 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


